UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMM

WASHINGTON D C. 2005¢

November 26, 1984

Ms. Barbara A. Finamore “3NRC
Natural Resources Defense Council %
1350 New York Avenue, N.W., Suite 300 84 : .
Weshington, D.C. 20005 - ‘E‘5 A0 :24
In the Matter of F'C OF SECRETAR
United State Department of Energy CK ‘t‘*,é?‘ﬁwu

Project Management Corporation
Tennessee Valley Authority
(Clinch River Breeder Reactor Plant)

Docket No. 50-537 (> /)

Dear Ms. Finamore:

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of earlier today, in
which you indicated that you have received a copy of the "NRC Staff's
Response to Applicants' Motion to Dismiss Proceeding," dated November 8,
1984. Our service list has been revised to reflect your recent change of
address.

Sincerely,

~
E;ltnAN\_-iiluﬁéz_,
Sherwin E. Turk

Deputy Assistant Chief
Hearing Counsel
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